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July 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear RSU 23 Community, 
 
Earlier today I sent out a letter indicating that we are currently planning for a full return to school. 
This is being asked of us by the Maine Department of Education. We do recognize that some families 
are worried about sending students back during the pandemic. Part of this planning process will be 
developing and continuing the remote learning platform for families that opt out of sending their 
children physically to school. A survey will be sent to families to gather data about the needs of each 
household next week. Please give me a call (207) 351-0099 if you have any questions. Thank you for 
reading and my apologies for not including this information in the earlier communication. Have a 
good weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Suttie 
RSU 23 Superintendent of Schools 
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